From: Williams, Tanisha <edfoiamanager@ed.gov>

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 2:38 PM

To: Scott Peterson <scott@checksandbalancesproject.org>

Subject: Department of Education FOIA Acknowledgment Letter - 21-00121-F

Dear Scott Peterson,

This is the Department's acknowledgment of your request for information pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552. Your request was forwarded to the primary responsible office(s) for action.

Any future correspondence or questions regarding your request, please contact the FOIA Public Liaison at 202-401-8365 or EDFOIAManager@ed.gov

Thank you.

ED FOIA Manager

FOIA Service Center U.S. Department of Education